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Friday, 30 September 2016 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

HOMEWORK CLUB 

Homework Club is from 8:30am on Tuesday and Thursday mornings for all KS2 (Years 3-6).  Children come in through 

the office and will be supported to complete their work in the dining room. 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS – Monday 3rd October  

The photographer will be in school Monday 3rd October, sibling photographs will be taking place from 8am 

 

BOWLING TRIP – Thursday 6th October 

The rescheduled Bowling trip for those students who achieved 97% or above attendance for last year will be taking place 

6th October. 

 

HALLOWE’EN MENU OPTIONS 

Please ensure that all Halloween Menu options have been returned to the school office by 

Friday 7th October 2016 

 

 

Y1/2 SHEFFIELD BUTTERFLY HOUSE – Wednesday 2nd November  

Please ensure that all money is paid ASAP.  The charge for this trip is £12.50 including admission, transport and animal 

feed. We will need to cancel this visit if insufficient contributions are received. If you feel you are unable to pay, please 

contact us in confidence. 

 

DATA COLLECTION SHEETS 

Please look out for this year’s Data Collection sheets. These will be issued to all students next week. Please ensure that 

all information is checked, signed and returned to school. 

 

HUNTINGTONS DISEASE ASSOCIATION CHARITY FUN DAY Sun 9th October 12pm – 4pm 

Come and join in with the free fun at the John Godber Centre, Ogle St, Hucknall where you’ll find: Bouncy Castle, 

FacePainting, Balloon Making, Cakes, Sweets, Treats, Tombola & Games plus much more! 

 

MACMILLIAN COFFEE MORNING – Friday 30th September at 11.15am 

We’re pleased to announce that today’s Coffee Morning raised a fantastic £90.00 

A special “thank you” to all those who came and contributed. 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

Congratulations to Green Class in achieving 100% attendance for this week 26th – 30th September. 

 

Every child with 97% or better attendance at the end of the year will have a free reward trip.  

Good attendance is 97% or better, which is 5½ days off or less over the whole year – which is less than 2 days each term!   

 

Mr Seeley 

Head Teacher 
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